
Should Your Software Company
Be  Concerned  about  Product
ADA Compliance?
If your software company is like most, it may have considered
whether the office space it was leasing was compliant with the
Americans with Disabilities Act (“ADA”) prior to signing the
lease, but the idea that the products the company was selling
might not be ADA compliant has never been contemplated by
anyone.  However, now may be a good time to give the issue
some serious consideration, as the Silicon Valley Software Law
Blog explains in the following blogpost:
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